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Camp Dixie Photo Policy 
In order to ensure the safety of our campers and protect them while they are in our care 
each summer, it is our policy that we do not share photos of them on our website or on 
social media while they are attending a session of camp.   

We use a third party vendor, Bunk 1, to provide safe, password-protected daily access to 
parents and family members with an access code. Bunk 1 also helps you to stay connected 
with your camper.  You get to experience their daily activities and see them interacting with 
new friends.  It also gives you the opportunity to purchase photos.  

On Friday afternoon, once campers are no longer in residence at our site, we share group 
photos and some of our top favorite photos of the week. 

 

We are asking parents and family members to help us protect all our 
campers by observing our stated photo policy with the following guidelines:   

 Do not share the Camp Dixie code for BUNK 1 or your own personal login 
information on social media.  Only share it with trusted family members. 

 WHILE YOUR CAMPER IS HERE, PLEASE SHARE ON SOCIAL MEDIA ONLY THE 
PHOTOS THAT SHOW YOUR CHILD WITHOUT OTHER CAMPERS. Bunk 1 offers you 
the option to share photos on social media. While some photos may contain your 
child only, most of the photos will contain multiple campers.  Once campers leave 
camp on Friday afternoon, you are free to share your favorite photos from their camp 
experience on your personal social media.  

 

Why does Camp Dixie not post on Social Media photos of campers in “real” time, while 
they are attending a session of camp? 

We are choosing to put the safety of our campers ahead of our desire to promote camp on 
social media for the following reasons: 

 During many sessions of camp, we have campers in attendance who are in the 
middle of custody battles, come to us from outside sources, or have been a victim of 
abuse.   

 Since our website, Facebook, Twitter and Instagram pages are public, photos of 
campers could potentially be seen by someone who could make an attempt to find 
them at our location. 

 


